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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given that the lnsurance Commission (lC), in its issued
Directive that was posted in the lC-website on 10 December 2021 , has already
decided to officially set the deadline or cut-off date for accepting the claims filed
against
(PPLTC).

PHILIPPINE PRUDENTIAL LIFE INSURANCE COMPANY tNc.

The aforementioned deadline should have already expired within ninety
calendar days (90) from the issuance of the sad Directive. However, we find it
necessary to exercise liberality on this matter for the greater interest of fairness.
Therefore, the issuance of this Final Notice to the Public, which will further

(90) calendar
JUNE

2022 or until 29 sr'PTtMi'.ER

Parties having claims against the company who have not yet filed are
hereby notified to file their claims under oath with the Liquidator, Atty. lris Sylvia
Lucero Bonifacio, not later than the final deadline set herein, together with all
supporting documents detailing the character, basis and amount of each and
every claim, either personally or by mail directly with the designated Liquidator's
address at 5th Floor, AIC Burgundy Empire Tower, ADB Avenue, Corner Garnet
and Sapphire Roads, Ortigas Center, Pasig City or the lnsurance Commission,
1071 United Nations Avenue, [\ilanila, for consideration in the company's
liquidation pursuant to pertinent provisions of the Amended lnsurance Code.

THIS SHALL SERVE AS FINAL NOTICE OF LIQUIDATION OF PPLIC.
HENCE, CLAIMS FILED AFTER 29
BARRED FOREVER AND SHALL NOT BE ALLOWED TO PARTICIPATE IN
ANY MANNER WHATSOEVER IN ANY KIND OF DISPOSITION, PARTITION,
DISTRIBUTION, OR SETTLEMENT IN THE LIQUIDATION PROCEEDINGS
AGAINST THE ABOVE-MENTIONED INSURANCE COMPANY. HENCE ALL
CLAIMANTS ARE REMINDED TO FILE THEIR CLAIMS ON TIME.

extend the filing of claims against the company for another ninety
days from the date of the last publication of this Notice on z9 _

For inquiries please call (02) 523-8461 to 70 L
email crl@insurance.gov.ph.

.105 or (02) 354-0991 or

DEN S B. FUNA
I nsurance Commissioner 'J)

Head Office, PO. Box 3589 Manila lTrunk Line: +(632) 8523-8461 to 70 lFax No: +(632) 8522-1434 | www.insurance.gov.ph

2022 is necessary.

SEPTEI,IBER 2022 SHALL BE



CLARIFICATION

Please be informed that PHILIPPINE PRUDENTIAL LIFE INSURANCE
COMPANY. lNC. (PPLIC), a life insurance cornpany, is a separate and distinct
company from Prudentialife Pans, lnc. (PPl), a pre-need company also under
liquidation. Hence the above notice is not app icable to the pre-need planholders
Of PPI,


